
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     Please see the letter and Reopening Plan attached below. 

Thank you so much for your patience, prayers and support! 

Reopening Letter to Parents:  Reopening Letter to Parents.pdf  

HFS Return to School Roadmap:  Final_HFS Return to School Roadmap.pdf  

*I have heard back from Grand Blanc Transportation regarding busing for this school year. I spoke 
with the principal at Perry Innovation Center this week. From that conversation, it is highly likely that 
every Wednesday HFS parents will be responsible for providing transportation to and from school. I 
will provide further details as I receive them. 

*GCCS Survey that went out last Friday is due today. If you have not had a chance to complete it, 
please do so today. There is an interest in a GCCS online program. Details regarding this program 
will be complete next week and be sent out as soon as they are received.  

Have a blessed weekend! 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/myAa7aBx6CHPNSRM9hR48A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhBVdwP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVJfempxTmFtQ1o4Jm1hbD1jZTM4ODZhMGJkMGYxZWZjNmNhNzRhZmE4ZjgzMjg0NThkOGM4ZjM5OTEzZWE5OWQyOGIyMDFjNDk5NmQ0YTY0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR_AjJF8kTxy7UhNzY29yY29yYW5AaGZzZ2Iub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/DTgD_0R7i1aYsyua7epknQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhBVdwP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVJfempxTmFtQ1o4Jm1hbD0zYjAzMzMxZTI3MTMxMDg2ZDFkMDU1ZjVlYzJjMDRjYjU3MDUxMzY4ZjIxNjJkZjIzYmY4NjRhOTRhNjdmOGU3VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR_AjJF8kTxy7UhNzY29yY29yYW5AaGZzZ2Iub3JnWAQAAAAB

